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Oregon is fortunate to be home to a unique and diverse range of native fish, wildlife, 

and plant species. However, nearly 300 of them are an elevated risk of extinction. 

Please prioritize wildlife conservation before it's too late. Increasing the state's 

transient lodging tax only 1.5% would help fund these critical programs, and would 

make a huge difference for some of the state's iconic wildlife and their habitats.  


